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Following staff attendance at training to deliver Respect, Women’s Aid decided it was a positive programme to be involved with.  Funding was awarded by the Domestic Abuse Forum to train additional trainers and roll out the programme.  
We liaised closely with Hilda Learmonth and Peter Diamond, Education Department, who agreed to us distributing letters and packs to all Orkney schools informing them about the Respect programme.  We asked schools to let us know if they were interested in the programme and to get in touch with us if they were.  Papdale Primary school was the first school to reply and as Judith Rawlinson (Home /School Support Worker) was also trained in Respect we decided that we would pilot the programme in Papdale with Judith and I delivering it together.

We decided to deliver it to the P6 classes and began the first training on the 31st of January this year.  The programme went well and we had a positive response from the pupils.  We completed the training with all three P6 classes on the 16th May.  The evaluations from the pupils were positive and attached is a small sample of these for your information.  Both local newspapers took photos of the children and wrote articles about Respect and some of the children spoke on Radio Orkney.
Elaine Young (also from WAO and a Respect trainer) and I were then asked to deliver in Hoy during their health week in May.
During the school holidays I sent updated packs with copies of evaluations to all schools.  I wanted them to know how Respect had been received and I also wanted to generate more interest.  
When the new school term started we were contacted by Dounby and St Andrews primary schools and we are currently delivering it to pupils in these schools.  Elaine and I are delivering in Dounby and Judith and I are delivering it in St Andrews along with Alistair Tait who is a Pupil Support officer in the Education Department who is very interested in the programme.
We are also just about to start our first Secondary Respect programme in KGS.  Bill Innes, approached us and Elaine and I will deliver to his Excel class.
Judith Rawlinson is continuing to deliver Respect in Papdale with the new set of pupils this year and we will add these pupils to our numbers to ensure we keep track of how many children and young people are being trained.
Orphir primary have booked Elaine and I to deliver Respect after Christmas and Hoy school have booked us to deliver to their Secondary pupils during their health week in May 09.
There are 6 other trained trainers in Orkney and some of these are attached to schools. Our plan is to contact them next to offer our support in delivering Respect in their schools.  We will also continue to contact other schools and aim to delivery Respect to Stromness Academy so that we are in both Secondary schools.  Now that we have had such success with Respect it is important that we keep it going and build on this.
Respect numbers for 2008:
Pupils who have completed training – 84
Pupils taking part in training at the moment – 163
Total number of pupils who will have been trained by the end of the year - 264
